
 

The “Morning”After 
August 17, 2020 

 

 
Monday, August 17, 2020, President G. Allen Crist called the Budget Hearing Meeting of the 
River Ridge Community Unit School District #210 Board of Education to order at 6:15 PM.  Board 
Members G. Allen Crist, Raymie Diestelmeier, Barb Schaible, Diane Haring, Don McLane, Lisa 
Walters and Amy Finn answered roll call.  President Crist announced a quorum was established.  
Also present: Superintendent Brad Albrecht, Principal Beau Buchs, Principal Mike Foltz and a 
representative for the RREA.. 
 
Approved the Agenda for the Budget Hearing. 
 
Discussion of the Budget by Superintendent Albrecht. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:25 

 
Monday, August 17, 2020, President G. Allen Crist called the Regular School 
Board Meeting of the River Ridge Community Unit School District #210 Board of 
Education to order at 6:30 PM.  Board Members G. Allen Crist, Raymie 
Diestelmeier, Barb Schaible, Diane Haring, Don McLane, Lisa Walters and Amy 
Finn answered roll call.  President Crist announced a quorum was established.  
Also present Superintendent Brad Albrecht, Principal Beau Buchs, Principal Mike 
Foltz and a RREA representative. 
 
Administrative Reports: 

 Superintendent Albrecht reported on the CTE Academy, parking lot 
update, CARES Grant, Registration, HVAC system, and Budget. 

 Principals Buchs & Foltz reported on in-person and remote learning 
numbers and the start of the school year plan. 

 
 
The Board took the following action: 

 Approved the regular board meeting minutes of August 17, 2020; 
destruction of audio executive session minutes from December, 2018.  

 Approved and authorized payment of $693,470.42 for bills and payroll. 

 Approved the Northwest Joint Agreement. 

 Approved the 2020-2021 Budget.  Estimated Revenue: $9,012,641. 
Expenses:  $10,094,651 

 Approved the 2nd Reading of PRESS 

 Approved the 1st Reading of August PRESS 

 Approved an increase in substitute pay for teacher to $95/day 

 Approved substitute pay for non certified to $12/hr. 

 Accepted the resignation with regret of paraprofessional Deb Henandez 

 Hired Kristina Brubaker for 2020- 21 paraprofessional. 
 
Subject for approval at the next regular board meeting, September 21, 2020. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


